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HEALTHY EATING WEEK – ‘FRUITY FRIDAY’ 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Monday 12th June is the British Nutrition Foundation Healthy Eating Week. We will 

be promoting this in school with a range of activities in class. We would also like to 

give the children the opportunity to get involved by sampling a variety of fruits they 

might not have tried previously. It will be their choice whether to participate.   

Here are the fruits we have available to sample:  

• Kiwi  

• Pineapple 

• Raspberries 

• Blackberries  

• Pomegranate  

• Mango  
 

We are aware of any allergies and dietary requirements. If you have any concerns, 

please contact the Key Stage 2 Office.  

 

Kind regards  

Jenny Edwards 

Year 2 Teacher 
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